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NOTIFICATION 
 
Subject: Peer Review of Draft Documents for the twelfth meeting of the  

Subsidiary Body on Scientific, Technical and Technological Advice of the  
Convention on Biological Diversity (SBSTTA 12) 

Paris, France - 2-6 July 2007 
  

Dear Madam/Sir, 
I wish to inform you that draft documents for the twelfth meeting of the 

Subsidiary Body on Scientific, Technical and Technological Advice of the Convention on 
Biological Diversity (SBSTTA 12) are now posted on the Secretariat website at: 
http://www.biodiv.org/sbstta-12.shtml, for your comments and review.  The documents 
are unedited draft, for comment only and not for citation or other use. 
 

Your input will be very useful and greatly appreciated.  Kindly forward your 
comments to the Secretariat at your earliest convenience but no later than 13 March 
2007. 
 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 

 
 
 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 
         Executive Secretary 
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